
Hello! My name is Laura Branch. I graduated from the University of North Carolina-Wilmington with my 

Bachelor of Nursing degree in 2011. As a Registered Nurse, I have worked in the hospital, public health, 

primary care, and school setting. My husband, 3-yr old son, and I have made Ashe County our home 

since 2016 and we live in Lansing. Children are a joy and I look forward to caring for your child. My goal 

as the school nurse at BRES is to make sure your child feels safe, loved, and have all their health needs 

met. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss your child's special health 

circumstances and needs at school.  


